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Stag ‘n’ DoeStag ‘n’ Doe
Amy Gilroy and Mark RobinsonAmy Gilroy and Mark Robinson
Saturday, June 9, 2012        7 pm to 1 am

Georgetown Lions Hall (Behind Memorial Arena)
Tickets $10 at the door - Age of Majority

Games • Prizes • DJ • Midnight Lunch

Same Owners & Great Service Since 1995

HAS MOVED…

Now located beside Pizza Hut and Fire & Ice

GEORGETOWN CLEANERS
Repairs & Alterations 905-877-8877

New Name

New Location Expires June 30, 2012

VISIT US 
& SAVE

ON YOUR
ENTIRE
ORDER10%

TED ARNOTT, MPP
Wellington-Halton Hills
Web: www.tedarnottmpp.com 
Phone: 1-800-265-2366

Georgetown Horticultural Society
Annual Spring Garden Tour

Sunday, June 24, 2012
10 am to 4 pm

A Self Guided Tour
Advance Tickets at:Advance Tickets at:

Foodstuffs - 89 Main St., Downtown GeorgetownFoodstuffs - 89 Main St., Downtown Georgetown
Hallmark Greetings, Marketplace MallHallmark Greetings, Marketplace Mall

Day of Tour: 6 Callaghan Crescent, Georgetown, (Garden Site)Day of Tour: 6 Callaghan Crescent, Georgetown, (Garden Site)
For more info www.geohort.comFor more info www.geohort.com

PROFESSIONAL 
COUNSELING

SERVICES
•INDIVIDUAL
•COUPLES

•FAMILY COUNSELING
•DEPRESSION

•ANXIETY
•LIFE CHANGES

•CONFLICT MANAGEMENT
•PERSONAL GROWTH

38 OAK STREET,
GEORGETOWN ONTARIO

(905) 873-9393
HTTP://FORGECOACHINGANDCONSULTING.COM
INFO@FORGECOACHINGANDCONSULTING.COM

Lauren Mansi

Congratulations on receiving your
Bachelor of Kinesiology (Honours) 

Degree from Brock University.
Good Luck with your
future endeavours.

We are very proud of you!

With love,
Mom, Dad, Kristen, Michael and Sean

xoxo 

ACTON

NAILS 
& SPA

NEW OWNERS & STAFF

519-853-9528

Beautiful, fully renovated studio

374 Queen St., 
Acton

20% OFF SERVICES for
• Seniors Tuesdays • Mens Wednesday

Appt. Recommended, Walk-ins Welcome

• Free Hot Stone Massage 
incl. with pedicure
• Free Personal Kit 

on your fi rst visit
• Artifi cial Nails - All types

UV Gel, Acrylic, Bio Gel

Academic Enrichment
Pre-K  – 12th Grade

800.ABC.MATH | w w w.kumon.ca

Congratulations to 

 

Corissa Larson on your Student 
of Excellence Award from 

 

Mrs. Scarlett and the staff at the 
Georgetown-Central Kumon 

Centre. We are so proud of you!

For more information on Kumon 
or to schedule a Free Placement 

Test, call 905-873-9579.

Academic Enrichment
Pre-K - 12th Grade

Congratulations to
Corissa Larson on your Student

of Excellence Award from
Mrs. Scarlett and the staff at the

Georgetown-Central Kumon
Centre. We are so proud of you!

For more information on Kumon
or to schedule a Free Placement

Test, call 905-873-9579.

GEORGETOWN OPTIMIST CLUB
13439 Hwy. 7

Every
Thursday
at 7 pm

June 7, 14,
21 & 28

Call 905-877-7166 
for details.

Profi ts to stay in Halton for 
Youth Activities!

Price $5.00 per Five Game Session
(3 Sessions)

CASH PRIZES

ACTON, GEORGETOWN, GLEN WILLIAMS, NORVAL
www.bigDADDYfestival.ca

June 15-17, 2012
Lots to do 

Father’s Day 

Weekend

For almost a year, I have been careful-
ly monitoring the Ministry of Transpor-
tation’s GTA West Corridor Study.

This study seemed to be moving to-
wards a conclusion that was unaccept-
able to the Council of the Town of Halton 
Hills: a recommendation to build a new 
highway along “Alternative 4-3.”

The Town Council correctly pointed 
out that a new highway on Alternative 
4-3 would cut Halton Hills in two, de-
stroy farmland and heritage sites, and 
have a negative impact on the environ-
ment and local property values. The Re-
gion of Halton Council concurred.

A better “alternative” to relieve traffi c 
congestion would be to look at widening 
the 401, the Town maintained.

Our Town and Regional Councils were 
right about Alternative 4-3, and I worked 
hard for many months to support their 
position in the Ontario Legislature.

Every government decision has a tip-
ping point. On May 15th, I tabled a reso-
lution in the Legislature calling upon the 
Minister of Transportation to announce 
that Alternative 4-3 would be removed 
from further consideration.

I spoke to the Minister the next morn-
ing, May 16th, to inform him of my reso-
lution, and urged him to meet again with 
the Mayor of Halton Hills.

The Minister acted immediately, and 
arranged to meet with the Mayor that 
very same afternoon. Although partisan 
politics meant that I was excluded from 
the meeting, I was pleased when I heard 
the outcome: the Minister had informed 
the Mayor that Alternative 4-3 was off 
the table. I publicly thanked everyone in-

volved, including the Minister.
I have recently followed up, asking the 

Minister for written confi rmation of his 
verbal commitment.

As Ronald Reagan used to say: “Trust, 
but verify.”

******
Georgetown Hospital is well known for 

excellent and compassionate local health 
care. But it’s about to undergo a transfor-
mation that will give us even better care, 
with the addition of a new CT scanner and 
an expanded, modern emergency room.

I was glad to attend the groundbreak-
ing ceremony at the hospital on May 29th, 
to congratulate everyone who played a 
part, and to help kick off the community 
fundraising campaign.

The project is supported by a provin-
cial grant of up to $2.6 million, the Town 
Council has been very supportive, and 
generous individual donations have been 
made and pledged. But local fundraising 
is needed and will continue.

As I said at the event, all of us who 
have the means should dig deep, and do 
our part. Now is the time. For more in-
formation visit: http//georgetownhospi-
talfoundation.ca

Wellington-Halton Hills MPP
 Ted Arnott can be reached at 1-800-
265-2366, www.tedarnottmpp.com

MPP’s diligence on ‘4-3’ pays off

Ted
Arnott


